
Chippewa Chatter - Feb. 15, 2021
Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter!  We are looking forward to sharing with you 
the latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.  

An EEO/AA employer, the University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and 
programming including Title IX and American with Disabilities Requirements.

Check out our Facebook & Instagram page @ chippewawi4h

The Cloverbud Connect Zoom program is here!  The next program will be offered on Saturday, February 20 
at 9:30 am.  Cloverbuds from around Chippewa County can engage in a Cloverbud project meeting using 
the WI 4-H Cloverbud curriculum developed by Monica Lobenstein. Please register here to receive the 
Zoom link for the program:  Cloverbud Connect.   Sienna Pinder & Susan Holmen will be leading our 
session Saturday and youth who are attending will need to bring 2-3 new fruits or vegetables to them for 
the program!

Each Thursday night starting March 4, youth participants in grades 
6 and up will learn the fundamentals of bread making for not only 
quick breads but yeast breads as well.  Breads included in the 
program are:  Cheese Quick Bread, Irish Style Brown Rye Soda 
Bread & Reuben Dip, Refrigerator Rolls & Honey Butter and Bagels 
& Cream Cheese.

The cost to participants is $10 and payable to Chippewa County 
4-H Leaders Inc..  Registration remains open through Wednesday, 
February 17 and can be found here:  Breads & Spreads Mini Camp

YQCA (Youth for the Quality Care for Animals) will be again required 
for specific animal exhibitors at the Northern Wisconsin State Fair in 
the following species:  Dairy, Beef, Swine, Sheep, Goat, Rabbit and 
Poultry.    Youth must take this course yearly and provide 
documentation to the fair.  For the 2021 NWSF, the 2020 certificate 
will be accepted.  It is RECOMMENDED for returning exhibitors to 
take the course.  It is REQUIRED for all new exhibitors in the animal 
departments listed and can be done online here:  
https://yqca.learngrow.io/Account/Login

Get your hands dirty Digging Deeper into 4-H this spring!  Youth in 
4-8 grades from Chippewa, Dunn and Eau Claire counties are 
invited to participate in this hands-on virtual program.  Each 
Thursday night starting April 1, live sessions will be offered to 
engage in the hands-on learning with 4-H Educators and 4-H 
volunteers.  These sessions will also be recorded for youth to 
complete if they cannot attend a Thursday night!

The program fee is $25 and covers most materials for each week.  
More information and registration can be found here:  
https://forms.gle/agX5CKzuXkj14CkE8.  Registration is limited to 
100 youth and is open until March 2. 

Join us for an exciting exploration of STEM.  This mini camp is geared 
towards 5th—8th graders (older youth are welcome).  Workshops will take 
place on Tuesdays via Zoom  from 6:30-7:30 pm, March 16 - April 20.  
Workshops will include: Robotics, Space, Electricity, Food Science, 
Hydroponics & 3-D Printing

Most supplies will be included and supply costs will be $20.00 / youth.  A 
video recording of each workshop will be sent out after the meeting for 
those who cannot attend on Tuesday nights.  Enrollment closes on March 
1, 2021.  To enroll go to https://forms.gle/Pi2gsbvuN7JxPAQi7

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://uwmadison.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUrde-gpj8jEtXwltGnEVgo6aWBV84xDc6O&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613496529287000&usg=AOvVaw2uXIvGoXe4blYKIZsezjFN
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/Fi3bRk9hBFg6kxnL6&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613496529290000&usg=AOvVaw2P0CtUyNusyd3p8tHHh_Zu
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://yqca.learngrow.io/Account/Login&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613496529297000&usg=AOvVaw0AIzE6g71iMwxO5NRCJIMk
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/agX5CKzuXkj14CkE8&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613496529304000&usg=AOvVaw2oeF9X-XIQIjhGSdoy7ins
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/Pi2gsbvuN7JxPAQi7&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613496529659000&usg=AOvVaw2x8xEy9pK81OvsdO5p7bkF

